
Crone Staff Congratulates the Students who have received  
Positive Referrals  
this School Year! 

 

These students were written a compliment by a teacher, and then referred down to 
the main office to be recognized by the principals and photographed by Mr. Chorba! 

Keep showing that Panther Pride! 
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